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Tuesday, 27 June 2023 

Arboricultural Impact Assessment & Tree Protection Plan - New Carpark Revision (Addendum) 

1. I write on behalf of Erilyan Pty Ltd, project designers/manager of the proposed Port Macquarie 

Private Hospital upgrade, located at 86-89 Lake Road Port Macquarie 2444. 

2. Following a meeting between Erilyan, PMHC and the Regional Planning Panel, concerns have arisen 

as to the practicality of retaining tree #18 – 1x Norfolk Island Pine. 

3. It was indicated in the earlier Tree Protection Plan that the tree was to be retained. 

4. I can confirm that should it be determined the tree be condemned, there will be no greater 

consequence than the loss of the respective tree. 

5. i.e. There is no compounding issue with the loss of the respective tree from any changes to dynamic 

wind loading of trees to be retained within or adjacent site. 

6. Further there is no significant biological association between the respective tree and any 

endangered fauna that may be present in the area. 

 

 

 

Rhys Mackney  

Consulting arborist (AQF5) 

Accomplished Tree Management Pty Ltd 


